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Subject: Proposed 205 CMR 139.00 & 140.00

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,

The Notice of Public Review published in the 4/10/15 Register indicates that the text to proposed regulations 205 CMR
139.00 and 140.00 are available online on the Gaming Commission website, but I’'m unable to locate them under
Proposed Rulemaking at http://massgaming.com/regulations/proposed-rulemaking/

Thank you in advance for your help.
Heather
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